
 

FOR CLASSES – Pre-Nursery-I                                                                                                              
Circular No. SGS/90/2024-25 

                                                                                              Date: 16-09-2024 

 

Dear Parents,  

Warm greetings 

 

Jungle stories have always inspire us and have taught us life lessons and skills. Our Pre-Primary kids will be enacting 

a presentation on 21st September, 2024. They are practicing hard to give their parents a treat for eyes when they 

present                                         before them. Our teachers have planned interesting game stalls for you and 

transformed school into forest. In order to make this event a memorable one we request your support by complying 

to the norms of the program. 

On the day of the function i.e. on 21st September, 2024 please note that.  

a) Students need to come in school uniform only. Please write names on clothes of your ward to avoid mixing up. 

b) Students will reach school at 8:00 am on 21st September, 2024. Program will begin at 10:00 am. Program 

duration is 1.5 hours and no child will be allowed for early exit. 

c) Students will be handed over to one parent from the Green rooms.  

d) Don’t forget to click selfies at selfie points. 
 

Detailed plan will follow soon.  

Looking forward for your support. 

 

 

(P R I N C I P A L)  


